
 

 

 

 

February 2, 1996 

 

Mr. John Lazor -523 

Germantown Building 

U.S. Department of Energy 

P.O. Box A 

Germantown, Maryland 20874-0963 

 

Re: DOE Review of HSCA Record Number 180-10085-10287 in Accordance with 

John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act, 44 U.S.C.                     

 

Dear Mr. Lazor: 

 

Pursuant to a conversation you had on January 31st with Joe Freeman of my staff, I am forwarding 

the enclosed House Select Committee on Assassination (HSCA) document for your review. 

 

The Assassination Records Review Board is currently reviewing materials compiled by the HSCA 

that have not yet been made public.  According to the National Archives and Records 

Administration, the enclosed document was referred to the Department of Energy for its review under 

the JFK Act in 1993.  The ARRB has no record of any DOE reply and the document therefore 

remains unavailable to the public as of this date.  Our Board would appreciate your cooperation in 

facilitating its review of this document prior to its upcoming meeting on February 29, 1996. 

 

Please inform us whether DOE has any objection to the release of this document.  If DOE objects, 

please provide evidence to our Board in support of your recommended postponement.  Any such 

evidence should be provided no later than February 22, 1996. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to 

contact Joe Freeman of my staff. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 



Enclosure 


